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Going for Gold with God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to another fun-filled academic year. It has been fantastic to welcome our 

lovely children back into school. They have all been truly amazing in settling back in after an 

enormous amount of time off and we are so proud of how they are following our new rules. 

and routines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will share a photograph of Hattie when she has returned to school. 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

Our virtual celebration assembly was a great success today and it was lovely for the children 

to see each other. Here are our winners this week: 

Red – All of Red Class 

Yellow – All of Yellow Class                                                          

Green – Jacob D 

Indigo – Jaiden 

Violet – Alexia 

Congratulations to all our winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputies Announcement. 

On Monday, we had the pleasure of appointing our new Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputy 

Head Boys and Girls. It was a hugely difficult decision to make and we really hope that they will 

be able to fulfil their role very soon.                                                                                                              

Many things are taken into consideration when choosing our Head Girl and Head Boy, 

including attendance, thoughtfulness and care for others, attitude to learning, positivity and 

perseverance.                                                                                                                              

Congratulations to George and Chloe (Head Boy and Head Girl) and to Hattie, Bella, Leon 

and Alex who are our new Deputy Head Girls and Boys. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

25.09.20- Non uniform day 

 

01.10.20 – School Photographs 

13.10.20 – Y6 SATs Information Meeting via Teams 6pm 

14.10.20 – Y2 SATs Information Meeting via Teams 6pm 

16.10.20 – Harvest Service  

23.10.20 – Break up for Half Term 

02.11.20 – Back to School 

13.11.20 – EYFS Flu Immunisation 

13.07.21 – Sports Day* 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

(*Please note these dates are subject to change) 

 

Exciting news! 

 

We are pleased to share with you that 

we have bought 12 new laptops for your 

children to use. We have also 

purchased a set of headphones for 

each child to ensure that they can fully 

focus when working on the computers 

and in particular Lexia. 

 
 

Homework 
Please could you continue to promote 

homework through Lexia and TT Rockstars. 

Your child(ren) will be bringing home a 

spelling overview tonight with spellings to 

learn over the next few weeks at home for a 

test in school. The details of testing days will 

be on your child’s curriculum newsletter 

available on our website. 

 

 

Forest School. 

 

Yellow class have been enjoying their first 

couple of weeks at Forest school where 

they have been walking through the 

woods, cooking up specialities in the mud 

kitchen and making dens. They have 

behaved amazingly each week and we 

are very proud of them! 
 

Keeping in touch 

If you would like to get in contact with your 

child’s class teacher, you are more than 

welcome to use the class email address as a 

means of getting in touch. This is the colour of 

your child’s class followed by 

@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk. 

Worship and School Council Representatives 

Our Wonderful Worship Council and School 

Council representatives will be chosen very 

soon. Watch this space…………. 

Macmillan  

To raise funds for Macmillan this year we 

are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 

25th September 2020, we are asking for a 

monetary donation to support this 

charitable event. Many thanks. 
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